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Co-Chairs Gorseck and McLain, Vice Chairs Boquist and Boshart Davis, Members of 

the Committee, 

 

Please add my testimony to the record in support of House Bill 3248 which would 

Class I, Class III and Class IV all-terrain vehicles on highways that are not interstate 

highways. I live in the rural part of  Grants Pass and have to trailer my UTV to all of 

the areas I like to ride and explore here. It would save a lot of time and energy not 

having to load and unload the UTV. I also believe Oregon would benefit from the 

revenue generated by DMV fees collected from ATV/UTV registration fees. Thanks 

for your consideration  David Milam. 

 

 


